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Land South East of Holloway Lane, Aston 
 
Since the preparation of the agenda report one further letter of representation has been 
received stating that the current traffic movements have been exaggerated and the proposed 
traffic movements have been underestimated. 
 
Officer Comments 
 
The issue of highway safety has been considered in full within the agenda report and 
therefore it is not considered necessary to comment further now. 
 
The RECOMMENDATION remains as set out in the main agenda report.  

 

 

  


